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BACKGROUND

• The Edward Byrne Memorial Justice 
Assistance Grant (JAG) Program provides 
federal funding to local governments for law 
enforcement activities.

• The U.S. Department of Justice has allocated 
an amount of $45,571 for the City of Santa 
Rosa.

• The Grant requires governing body approval.
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PROPOSED

• The Police Department proposes to use 
this funding towards the hiring of a 
consultant to assist with the creation of a 
training facility.
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BENEFIT

• A consultant will assist in the creation of a 
training facility which will be primarily 
used for active shooter and building 
search training, and joint police/fire 
training scenarios and exercises.

• The facility will also provide additional  
California P.O.S.T. (Police Officer Standards 
and Training) training opportunities for 
sworn staff. 4



RECOMMENDATIONS

• Authorize the City Manager to execute the
2017 JAG agreement and any
amendments, subject to approval by the
City Attorney.
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• Authorize the Chief Financial Officer to 
recognize the revenue and increase 
expenditure appropriations by the 
approved grant amount not to exceed 
$45,571.

• Questions?
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RECOMMENDATIONS


